
From: Nigel Worthington  
Sent: 04 March 2023 16:01 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - Message of support for the O2 
Centre Masterplan 
 

Nigel Worthington 
NW3 6DN 
 
Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
I am submiting my support for the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals 
(2022/0528/P).  

It will enhance the area with new facilities, shops and jobs. I hope people can 
afford the affordable housing. 

Kind regards, 

Nigel Worthington 

 


